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       Friday 11
th
 September 

Issue One Featuring Krystal’s art work  

 

We are Grateful and Generous! 

This week’s special mentions 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Samantha Beatrice Thomas 

W 
Gracie Eleanor Kai Tom 

Owen 

 

This week’s attendance figures  

YR Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 
100% 100% 98% 98% 100% 95% 95% 

 

Music Fees 
Fees for music lessons should have been paid 

this week. If you have not done so, please can 

you send £50 into the school office on 

Monday – cash or cheque payable to 

Warwickshire County Council. Thank you in 

advance of this. 

 

 

Imagineering Fees 
Fees for this club should have been paid this 

week too. It is £18 for the half term or £36 for 

the full term. Cash or cheque payable to 

Warwickshire County Council. Thank you. 

 

 

Times Tables 
Time Tables – how many do YOU know? 

The National Curriculum states 
that ALL children need to know 
their Time Tables 1x 2x 3x 4x 5x 6x 
7x 8x 9x 10x 11x 12x by the end of 
Year 4. We know that some children 
are really quick to learn Time Tables 

and some children need LOTS of reinforcement 
to recall facts quickly. Children need to be able 
to recall facts quickly when using the operation 
of multiplication or division.  If we can make this 
learning fun at both home and school we can 
ensure children know their timetables. Here are 
some websites with games and apps you might 
find useful!   
 
http://www.ictgames.com/resources.html 
http://www.teachingtables.co.uk/  
  
http://www.bbc.co.uk/schools/websites/4_11/sit
e/numeracy.shtml 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to the children who received this 

award this week, you should be very proud of 

yourself. 

Time to Shine 

On the 3
rd

 February, at 6pm, we are having a 

‘Time to Shine’ where children will have the 

chance to show off their talents in front of big 

audience of parents. Final auditions will take 

place on Monday. 

Attendance  

This week’s attendance: 98% 

 

This is fantastic, well done all! 

Well done to reception, year 1 and year 4 who 

all have 100% attendance this week. 

 

Infection Control & Medication 

Please can we remind all parents that no 

medication should be sent into school directly 

with your child without completing a 

medicine form and handing it into the office 

with the medication. Also at this time of year 

when there are all sorts of bugs, germs and 

viruses around, in order to minimise the 

spreading of illnesses we ask parents to 

consider whether your child is well enough to 

attend school. Reminder – if a child has had 

sickness or diarrhoea they must not attend 

school for at least 48 hours since the last 

occurrence. Currently whilst we have so many 

cases, if your child is infected with Ringworm 

they must stay at home for the first 3 days of 

treatment following a visit to their GP. Thank 

you for your support in minimising infections 

for other pupils and staff. 

 

Cross Country 
 

A letter detailing dates has come home with 

the Year 5 and 6 children who were 

interested. Please note the final date as the 

children taking part must be available for the 

final race. Please can you return these letters 

as quickly as possible. Thank you. 

 

School Uniform 

We have one Age 9-10 school coat for sale at 

a special price of £10. They are reversible  - 

showerproof and fleece. If you are interested, 

please see Mrs Davenport.  

 

Next week at a glance: 
 

Monday 
26th 

January : 

Assembly 9:15 parents welcome 

 
Have a wonderful weekend 

Kate Madia  
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The children have really enjoyed their special treats for filling their  

Respect jars. Well done children for working so hard! 
 
 

 

 
AT OUR LADY'S WE ARE FULLY 
COMMITTED TO SAFEGUARDING AND 
PROMOTING THE WELFARE OF 
CHILDREN. WE EXPECT ALL STAFF, 
PARENTS AND VISITORS TO SHARE 
THIS COMMITMENT.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


